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Item No.     11.8.7           
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

x Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday one week prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday one day prior to 
the meeting) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  June 29, 2021 

Subject:  Heritage Conservation District 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the CAO to provide a staff report to: 
 
i) provide recommendations on identifying and prioritizing future potential heritage 
conservation districts outside the Regional Centre as part of Sharing Our Stories – The 
Culture and Heritage Priorities Plan, and subsequently through the review of the Regional 
Plan; and  
ii) consider the historic area of Shore Drive and the Fort Sackville area of Bedford as a 
potential future Heritage Conservation District. 

Reason: To outline the process, benefits, and timeline for creating a potential Heritage 
Conservation District in the Fort Sackville School, Scott Manor, cemeteries and surrounding 
streets. 
 
 

Outcome Sought:  Identifying and prioritizing future potential heritage conservation districts 
outside the Regional Centre as part of Sharing Our Stories – The Culture and Heritage 
Priorities Plan, and through the review of the Regional Plan consider the historic area of 
Shore Drive and the Fort Sackville area of Bedford as a potential future Heritage 
Conservation District. 
 
 
 

Deputy Mayor Outhit District  
 

 


